
From: S Williamson
To: Innis, Lynsey
Subject: Re: Notice for Review Request - Andrews Garage, Tighnabruaich, PA21 2DS (Ref: 24/0003/LRB) [OFFICIAL]
Date: 23 February 2024 15:26:41

As an original objector to the initial planning application, I wish to re-state my original
objections to the proposed design.
The applicants have made no attempt to modify the design to take account of the planners
valid objections therefore all my original objections still stand. The style of the building is
inappropriate to the location, three storeys is too tall and the design is too large for the
relatively restricted site. The nature of the appeal is irrelevant and insulting to both Council
officials and particularly obnoxious with references to other members of the community
who also raised valid objections.
Regards
Stephen Williamson
Sent from my iPad

On 23 Feb 2024, at 12:08, Innis, Lynsey <Lynsey.Innis@argyll-bute.gov.uk>
wrote:

﻿
Classification: OFFICIAL

Good morning,
 
Please find attached the Notice of Request for Review (AB3 – 240003LRB), together
with a copy of the request for review and supporting documentation in respect of
the above case. 
 
Please note that any representations must be received by Friday, 8 March 2024,
being 14 days after then date of this notice. 
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Lynsey
 

 
Lynsey Innis
Senior Committee Assistant
Legal and Regulatory Support
Argyll and Bute Council
Kilmory
Lochgilphead
PA31 8RT
Tel: 01546 604338
Email: lynsey.innis@argyll-
bute.gov.uk
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